
[image: ]BODY LOCATED IN SEARCH FOR MISSING MAN 
[Saturday, 30 June, 2025]
The body of a 24 year old local man who has been reported as missing this week, has been located.  

On Saturday [(29 June 2025], officers attached to the Honey Lake District commenced their search using information about the man’s last know whereabouts taken from close family and friends. 

The officers located the man’s body at around 2pm on Saturday, and spent that afternoon notifying family. 

A report will be prepared for the information of the Coroner. 
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